
 

Dear parents/carers, 

RE: BromCom MCAS Letter 

As you may be aware from our social media channels, we are rolling out a new app called My Child At 

School (MCAS).  

As part of the ongoing effort to improve the information and communication the school provides, we 

have now changed our management information system (MIS). Our MIS underpins all aspects of the 

school’s data processing systems. Across the Academy Trust, including here at SCA, we are now using 

a new system called Bromcom. 

I am pleased to announce that we are now in a position to trial the parent app linked to Bromcom 

called ‘My Child At School’ (MCAS) with Year 7 and 13 parents/carers. This portal will provide you 

with a central point to access all of your child’s progress tracker reports moving forward. You will also 

be able to update school records via the app/website. 

The Year 7 Settling-in ‘Attitude to Learning’ tracker is now available on the portal. 

To facilitate this, you will be receiving an email invite from ‘My Child At School’ to the email address 

we have on record for you. The email details the School ID, an individual username and invitation 

code. Click on the link in the email to redeem the invitation and sign up to the MCAS App. 

Please note: this app is in addition to the ClassCharts Parents App which provides details and daily 

communications regarding positive points and behaviours.  

Communication  

Communication alerts will start to appear on the app, when needed. For instance, should the school 

need to close due to severe weather.  

If you encounter issues when trying to log in, you can access the BromCom MCAS parent support guide 

here: http://tiny.cc/g3qcvz or please email us at sca-office@attrust.org.uk with as much information 

as possible.  

I hope that you find this new platform both useful and informative and I would like to thank you for 

taking the time to sign up and use this system and for your continued support. 

Many thanks 

Mr L. Taylor 

Head of Academy 
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